
From: notification@pima.gov [mailto:notification@pima.gov] 
Sent: Saturday, June 27, 2015 4:10 PM 
To: District1 
Subject: Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2015-06-27 04:10 PM Submission Notification 

Supervisor District 1 Feedback Form 2015-06-27 04:10PM was submitted by Guest on 6/27/2015 4:10:24 
PM (GMT-07:00) US/Arizona 

Name 

First Name Pam 

Last Name Tilden 

Email 

Phone 

Address P.O. Box 68821 

City Tucson 

StateAZ 

Zipcode 85737 

Value 

District_of_Concern Supervisor District 1- Ally Miller 

Department_of_concern Planning and Zoning 

Subject_ or_ Nature_ of_ Concern Rezoning Time Extenxion 

RE:Rezoning Time Extension C09-07-21 Stewart Title and Trust TR 3652-
North Como Drive Hearing on July 7th Dear Ms. Miller- I have been a 
resident of Pima County for 43 years. I bought my property on Teal Blue 
Trail 20 years ago and built my house on this land and have resided in this 
home for the past 19 years. I purchased this particular piece of property 
because of its location, beauty, views and the rural lifestyle it provided. I 
was very dissatisfied when the neighboring land to my east boarder was 
rezoned to SR-2. Looking at the map provided to me by the planning board 
after the rezoning, I realized that there are several homes to be placed in 
front of my view of the Catalina Mountains. With further investigation I 
found that this development allows for 2 story homes as well as one story 
homes. Because of this rezoning to cluster housing, I feel that this will 

Comments change the character of the entire surrounding area. Not only will two story 
houses obstruct the views but also I feel they will diminish my property 
values. I object to the extension, but if the extension is granted I ask that it 
be conditioned on requiring that only one story structures be built on the lots 
that boarder my property. I am sorry that I am unable to attend the meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday July 7. I have had a long planned trip that will keep 
me from attending. I leave town on June 30th. I will be sending you a letter 
which you should receive this week that will include a copy of this letter 
along with a map of the SR-2 project provided to me by the planning board. 
I have indicated on that map the location of my property (LOTS 13,14 & 
15). My street address is 13360 N. Teal Blue Trail Tucson, AZ 85742 Parcel 
ID: 219-19-003D. Thank you for considering my concerns. Sincerely- Pam 
Tilden 

Would _like_ a _response Yes 

Referred_ Page https://webcms.pima.gov I cms/one.aspx?portalld= 169&pageld=7 484 

Thank you, Pima County, Arizona 
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